
 

Peter K. Qirici  

58 Chestnut St 

Lynnfield Ma  

4/11/2023 

 

 

Dear,  

 

Planning Board  

 

Our plan was to have the driveway of the home located on the Chestnut Street side of the house. Instead 

we decided to relocate the driveway back to its original location that were on the plans that the board 

approved. This driveway was the existing driveway that was used by 60 Chestnut Street before the 

division of lots. Now the driveway is located on the side street perpendicular to Chestnut Street having 

no effect on any street trees or stones.  

 

In order for us to have the water connected and power brought underground from the street as per the 

plans provided, we are requesting to temporarily remove 3 feet of stone to make room for trenching and 

also removing one tree about 8inches in diameter. The stones will be put back in place once trenching is 

finished. We also will be planting about 60-70 arborvitae trees starting from the driveway and following 

up along the chestnut street side of the house.  

 

Respectfully  

 

Peter K. Qirici  


